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COPRPY i
19 November 195k
/
\¥i
Honorable Carl Whitman, Jr. VoA A
Box 239 :
Parshall, North Dakota
Dear My, Whitman: e
/"‘“"WM

Since writing you on November 11, I received your
letter of November 9 in which you referred to my letter of
October 30, I am sorry that my statement "I certainly hope
we did some good" was risunderstood to mean that the Subcom-
mittee is through with the project. As I advised you in wy
denmu,ﬂmmhmmtygrhm

will be of assistance to in further study of this
our Subcommititee staff has had conferences and will

confer further with the Indian Bureau in Washington, the Federal
Housing Administration, the Danking and Currency Commitiee of the
Us & Senate and various other agencies dealing specifically with
the problems that were raised in the four hearings in North Dakota.
The Subcommittee is also studying possible legislation to correct
those problems which will be submitted to the 8hth Congress. I
Just want to assure you and all of my Indian friends in North
Dakota that this Subcommittee will do everything within its power
tondwtbmpmmumtmﬂnmmhbothm
lorth Jakota and throughout the country,

With warm personal regards,
Very sincerely,

WILLIAM LANGER
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